
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR SUNDAY, JULY 11, 2021 
 
 

PAT BARKER  
 

Pat Barker is both Moving Up the Ladder and Across the Country 
 

Monday, July 12th is Pat's 75th Birthday and sometime in August  
she will be moving to BC to be closer to family. 

 
On Monday you may come by her house and chat with her outside and wish her a “Happy 

Birthday” anytime between 2-3 PM.  She will be sitting on her front step in the shade.  If you are unable 
to come in person then you may mail her a card or drop it off in the church mailbox anytime  

before 1:15 PM and Linda Shaw will pick it up and deliver it for you.  Another good option is to phone her 
next week.  She enjoys chatting with friends on the phone.  Pat's street is narrow and parking is very 

limited.  She lives just 1 block south of West Street and 1 block west of Queen Street. 
 

Contact details for Pat:   please call the church office 519-426-1845 
 

 
 

HAPPY, HAPPY, HAPPY BIRTHDAYS!!! 
 

Congratulations to Willie Nesbitt on celebrating his 80th birthday last week!  
AND  

Congratulations to Ian Madge who celebrates his 70th birthday on Sunday! 
 

 
 

PCC Residential School Confession 
 

The link above is for a revisiting of the confession of the Presbyterian Church in Canada  
in regard to our operation of residential schools for indigenous children. 

This video is posted on both our Facebook page and our YouTube channel. 
 

 
 
 

 
YARD SALE – RALPH & INA 

 
Where:  22 Waterthrush Lane, Simcoe, ON 

When:  Saturday, July 10th from 9 AM until 2 PM 
For directions call the office 

 
Proceeds of the Yard Sale will be directed to PWS&D, 

specifically the Guatemala School in the Dump. 
Ralph has built a number of birdhouses, including old 

barn wood and some wooden shoe houses. 
 
 

. 

Ina has crocheted some Pandemic Bears and sock monkeys. 
The birdhouses will be priced at $20 each, the Bears @ $10 and the Sock Monkeys @ $5. 

If you have questions, please contact the office. 
 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/SPPCSimcoe/videos/537180600658689


 
 

WOMEN’S MISSION CIRCLE BASKET AUCTION CONTINUES!! 
 
St. Paul’s Mission Circle group is having a silent auction  
of themed baskets!  Our second offering is now ready  
for bidding. It is a basket filled with bicycle items! 
There are bicycle gloves, a water bottle and  
water bottle holder, chain oil, a bicycle mirror and bell,  
bicycle light and reflectors, trail maps, a speedometer,  
protein bars, Gatorade drinks and more, all in a  
special bicycle basket!   
Special thanks to Janet and John Fulton for generously  
donating bicycle gear. 
Help us to raise funds for a new roof for the  
Graduate Nursing School in India by being part  
of our silent auction.  The basket and bidding sheet are  
in the church lobby.  Just record your name, phone number,  
and bid by August 1st and you could be biking with these great items!    

  
 
  

IN-PERSON WORSHIP 
 

All members are encouraged to wear their name tags – this will be helpful  
to identify the faces behind the masks! 

 

Thank you to all who pre-register with the office as this enables us to put together an attendance list to 
speed entry on Sunday morning.  Additionally, pre-registration ensures that we remain within the limits of 

our building capacity, in accordance with current public health directives. 
 

If you wish to have your name on the list as “attending each Sunday”, please contact the office to make 
those arrangements.  In the event that you are not able to attend on a certain Sunday, please advise the 

office so that our numbers may be adjusted accordingly. 
 

 
 

 
 

UPCOMING SUMMER YOUTH ACTIVITIES (ADULTS WELCOME!) 
 

CYCLING:  Lynn Valley Trail July 17 

Cycling to Dover and back 
Meet at Memorial Park, Simcoe at 1:00 pm 
Bike to Dover, eat at Willie's 
Bike back to Simcoe 
Total time:  about 3 hours 
Bring sunscreen and water & hat 
RSVP to the church office 

  
PADDLING:  Grand River August 26 

Paddling up to(ward) Chiefswood Park and back 
Meet at 2379 Sixth Line, Six Nations 3:00 PM 

Paddle upstream to(ward) Chiefswood  
and then back downstream 

Total Paddle time:  about 2 hours paddling 
Post-Paddle:  Hotdogs and s'mores consumed 

Bring sunscreen and water & hat 
   RSVP to the church office 

 
 If you have your own lifejacket, it is best to bring it. Youth is 12-30 for these events, 

but supporters are welcome!  Please RSVP as it is really helpful to have numbers!  
Non-canoeists are welcome! Bring your own chair and a friend! 

 



 
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS:  SUMMER HOURS – JULY AND AUGUST 
 

WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY  
FROM 9 AM TO 12 NOON 

AND 1 PM TO 4 PM 
 

Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages   
and someone will get back to you as soon as possible.  

 
 

 

 
SUBMIT YOUR ARTWORK FOR THE 2022 WALL CALENDAR:  FAITH EXPRESSED THROUGH THE ARTS 

 
Art, in all its forms, can nourish our souls and bring us closer to God.  For the 2022 edition of the PCC Wall 
Calendar, you are invited to send high-resolution photo submissions that showcase the variety of artistic 
talents within our congregation, and the ways these gifts have been used to glorify God.  Submissions are 

welcomed from all ages, sharing your gifts through different forms of creative expression, such as: 
 

• drawings/paintings  

• sculpture works 

• stained glass works 

• seasonal arts and crafts 

• Sunday School artwork 

• Quilting/knitting/sewing works 

• culinary/baking art 

• gardening 

• photography 

• performance art 

• poetry 
 

Submission Deadline:  August 20, 2021 
 

 
 

CONTACT US   
Questions or comments, please contact sppc@kwic.com  or call 519-426-1845.     

To unsubscribe, please click here.    
 

 

https://presbyterian.ca/2021/07/05/2022-wall-calendar/
mailto:sppc@kwic.com
mailto:sppc@kwic.com

